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Notice on the purchase of Bitcoin 

  

The Board of Directors of the Company resolved at a meeting held today to purchase 

an additional JPY 200 million of Bitcoin. The Company’s Bitcoin holdings will be 

marked to market each quarter and the valuation gain or loss will be recorded as an 

extraordinary item in the Income Statement. Should there be any significant impact 

on quarterly performance, this will be promptly disclosed. 

 


